
                 

Dear Future KMHS Mustangs, the Class of 2027, 

 

Congratulations on your academic achievements this past school year, and welcome to Kennesaw 

Mountain High School. We are looking forward to you joining the Kennesaw Mountain family. 

Kennesaw Mountain High School is an incredible place to enhance your academic skills and school 

involvement.  

  

To help freshman prepare for high school, we have designed several opportunities for you to visit our 

school and talk with teachers, administrators, and students. You are welcome to attend as many activities 

as you like.   

  

The Mustang Way is a great way to learn about our school. Mustang Way is a half-day seminar 

presented by our student leaders about the expectations of the school, the teachers, and the student 

body. Mustang Way is your opportunity to talk with current students and ask questions to prepare for the 

best time of your life. This program is for students only and has positively influenced previous 

freshmen adjusting to high school. In addition, research has shown that students who attend Mustang 

Way and Freshman Orientation avoid the freshman slump.  

  

The Mustang Way will be on July 19 or 20, 2023, from 8 am until noon. You will get to choose which 

day is convenient for you. To sign up, please email manelinkexec@gmail.com the day you would like to 

participate and cc this email: william.richardson@cobbk12.org. 

  

Another great opportunity is the Freshman Orientation session, where you and your parents can meet 

the staff and get valuable information to start school. Freshmen Orientation will be Friday, July 28th, 10 

am -11:30 am. Freshman Orientation is the most important meeting for our future Mustang to attend 

with their parents. The school store will be open, and Spirit Wear will be available for purchase (cash or 

check only).   

  

Before school starts, we will provide one more day for you and your parents to visit the school and walk 

around to locate your classes. On Sunday, July 30, 2023, from 2:00 pm until 4:00 pm, you can visit the 

school to get those last-minute questions answered before the big day. Unfortunately, the teachers will not 

be available; however, Mane Link officers will be available to assist you.  

  

For further information and updates, please see our website at www.cobbk12.org/kennesawmountain 

  

If we could give you one piece of advice, it would be to get involved in as many activities as possible at 

this school. We have something for everyone. When you attend your Mustang Way classes, we will show 

you how to get connected and how to succeed at Kennesaw Mountain High. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Amory Brown  Alex Cortis  Nathan Stark  

Mane Link President  Mane Link Vice President  Kennesaw Mountain Principal
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